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Atkins, Caelan

From: Barry Dewing < >
Sent: 14 March 2023 14:24
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Portsmouth Aquind proposals

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Planning Inspectorate 
 
Pompey Independent Supporters Association wish to register strong opposition to the proposed Aquind 
Interconnector running through the Portsmouth area. 
 
We are a recognised Portsmouth FC supporters group and a number of our members have asked us to register our 
opposition to this proposal as it is already difficult travelling to matches at Fratton Park and this proposal would make 
travel even more difficult for local residents as well as visitors to our City over a long period of between 5 and 7 years. 
 
Having had to deal with Portsmouth City Council over a number of decades we know how rare it is for the local 
councillors to be united over issues but regarding this project they are speaking with one voice and in our dealings 
with Pompey fans  and PISA members we also find almost universal opposition to the Aquind project. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Barry Dewing 
 
Pompey Independent Supporters Association Chairman 




